I am writing this testimony to voice my strong and unequivocal opposition for SB 210. Forcing in
person voting as the only way to vote in elections is a threat to fair and balanced elections and
systems of voting, and places restrictions on American citizens ability to participate in their
democratic right. Putting more restrictions and limitations on the method of voting is just one
step closer to authoritarianism in the United States.



